
From: NYS DOB FOIL Records Access Center <dobny@govqa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 4:13 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
Subject: New Message :: R000003-011525 

 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 

 
 
RE: FOIL Records Request of January 15, 2025, Reference # R000003-011525 

Dear Elena Sassower, 

This is in further response to your Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”) request to the New 
York State Division of the Budget (the “Division”) dated January 15, 2025 in which you 
requested the following: 

"See attached FOIL request of today's date entitled "The Division of the Budget’s 
Assistance to the Commission on Legislative, Judicial & Executive Compensation in 
the Second Phase of its Work"" 

The Division requires extended time to complete your request. The Division expects to 
provide a final response to your FOIL request by March 25, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Division of the Budget 

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the FOIL Records Access Center. 
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